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From: Andrews, Barry

To: itis@citruscollege.edu; tbiehl@glendale.edu
Cc: snyang@pasadena.edu

Subject: Computer Programming Degree modification
Date: Thursday, January 26, 2023 4:21:23 PM

Dear Colleagues,

The CIS program at Mt. San Antonio College (Mt.SAC) is submitting an application to the
Los Angeles Regional Consortium (LARC) to recommend their modified Computer
Programming AS Degree for Chancellor approval.

This is an existing locally approved low unit certificate program. Students who complete this
certificate program are expected to transfer to a four-year college or obtain an application
developer position.

Should you have any questions related to this proposal or certificate program please do not
hesitate to contact Barry Andrews at bandrews@mtsac.edu.

Thank you,

Barry Andrews
CIS Dept Chair
909-594-5611 ext. 4943
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